
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 8/31/2017 3:17:26 PM
Subject: FW: Incredulous!!

Second email that Mr. Seigler passed on.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 
From: Herbert Seigler [mailto:hseigler@gmail.com] 
 
Sent: Thursday, August 24, 2017 10:36 AM
 
To: Chip Huggins ; Ronnie W. Cromer ; Catherine McNicoll 
Cc: Kathy Seigler ; awilks@thestate.com
 
Subject: Incredulous!!
 
  Greetings.
  Incredulous doesn't do justice to my reaction this morning to the frontpage article in the State Newspaper (Aug 
24)!! That "SCE&G won a state agency's approval for two now-abandoned nuclear reactors......without having a 
detailed construction schedule or cost estimate,....." is simply beyond belief. I have attempted to call Speaker 
Lucas' office, Kirkman Finlay's office, and two reporters at the State, in order to confirm this report.
  If I had gone to the bank and said I wanted to borrow an unknown quantity of money, to build a facility that I 
did not have a cost estimate for, or have a projected completion date, I would have been completely ignored, 
and/or considered a fool if I had persisted.
  I do however have a good idea of how state regulators & SCE&G could proceed in this manner: it was not 
their money.
Respectfully,
Herb Seigler
<><
803 201-4158
Chapin, SC
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